
From: Matthew Beaudet <Matthew.Beaudet@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 10:42 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure of gift 
 

Dear Executive Director Berlin, 
 
Pursuant to Section 2-156-142 of the Chicago Ethics Ordinance, I wish to report that 
Department of Buildings (DOB) was the guest of the Construction Industry Services Corporation 
(CISCO) at its annual luncheon on July 17, 2021, where Mayor Lightfoot was the keynote 
speaker.  The event included a buffet luncheon. DOB has traditionally been a guest of CISCO at 
its annual luncheons.  CISCO is not a city contractor.   
 
The following DOB staff attended the event: 
 
Matthew Beaudet, Commissioner 
Marelene Hopkins, First Deputy Commissioner 
Grant Ullrich, Managing Deputy Commissioner 
Carl Byrd, Deputy Commissioner 
Martha Reynoso, Deputy Commissioner 
Mimi Simon, Director of Public Affairs 
Irma Rodriguez, Chief Building/Construction Inspector 
Clement Gavin, Supervising Cooling Plant Inspector 
Keith Hall, Supervising Electrical Inspector 
 
Best regards, 
 

Matthew W. Beaudet 
Commissioner 
City of Chicago - Dept. of Buildings 
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